
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 

Attention: Ambulatory Surgical Centers 

 

DXC Technology has identified a claims processing issue regarding services 
rendered in an Ambulatory Surgical Center setting.  Ambulatory Surgical 
Centers are now required to bill using a performing provider, as a result claims 
submitted for processing could deny as a duplicate against the physician claim, 
if the physician claim is submitted first.  DXC Technology is currently reviewing 
this issue and once an update is available a follow up important message will 
be published and sent to Ambulatory Surgical Center Providers.  


